
Dear Students, 

I hope you all are healthy and safe. According to the decision of the University 

Grants Commission of Bangladesh there will be no final written examination this 

semester. Your final evaluation will be conducted through home based individual 

assignments. Faculty members will provide assignments to you in Google 

Classroom on May 18, 2020. You must submit the complete assignments within 

June 4, 2020 to the respective faculty members. Please follow the instructions 

properly given by the respective faculty members regarding your assignment. 

 Stay home, stay safe. 

 

Afruza Sultana 

Controller of Examinations 

North South University 
 


